
Emergency Warnings 

In the case of an emergency or other urgent event, students, faculty, and staff will be contacted through a variety of 
different methods. These may include telephone and cell phone voice calls, cell phone text messages, voice-mail 
messages, e-mail announcements, campus websites, community postings, local media sources, and direct notification 
through staff.  

 


